
Little Birch & Aconbury  
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Regulation 14 results are still in the process of being assimilated by our consultant Dr 

David Nicholson. When those  results are completed, the Joint Neighbourhood 

Development Draft Plan is required to be resubmitted to Herefordshire Council for 

assessment. If and when given its approval the Plan will be submitted to both Little 

Birch Council and Aconbury Parish Meeting for their approval. 

 

Aconbury and Little Birch Neighbourhood Development Plan 2011 -2031 then has 

to go through a number of checks – including an independent examination.  

 

The final stage will be a Referendum. A majority of those who vote need to agree with 

the Plan for it to be finalised and come into use. 

 

For updates and notifications of future meetings please check out the website – 

www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org.  

 

  

 

http://www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org/

